
Learners of the Week
Reception




Jack Bell & Alanna Della-Cerra-Smith
Miss Horrocks’ Class



Serena Della-Cerra-Smith






Mrs Sutcliffe’s Class



Jessica Barnes




Mrs Gallagher’s Class


Robert Zakrewski




Miss Boucher’s Class



Eva Hopkins


Mrs O’Donnell’s Class


George Cain






Mrs Boyle & Mrs Taylor’s Class

Gabriel Walker



Mrs Moynihan’s Class


Michael Quirke

Mrs Mills’s Class



Ethan Denny

Mrs Garvani’s Class



Jack Byrne

Winning House 



JOHN
Reception Fancy Dress

To celebrate the feast day of St Francis of Assisi on Wednesday our reception children appeared as all creatures great and small. Thank you for the great effort made in dressing up for this special occasion.

Cash

As you know we are now almost a cashless office with most payments being made on-line. However, there are some occasions such as charity collections when cash is still used. Please note that the old £1.00 coin is no longer legal tender. 
Reception Stay & Play

Buttons Stay & Play is this Thursday 12th October 9.00-10.00am. Regretfully we ask that only one adult per child join us due to space restriction. 
Year 6 Application for High School

We have been asked to remind parents again that the deadline for on line applications is 31st October 2017.

Useful websites:

www.stmonicas.co.uk
www.st-gabriels.org.uk
www.bury.gov.uk
Can you help us?
We need the following items. If you are able to help, it would be much appreciated.
· Dressing up hats for reception children (in good condition).
· Girls’ tights for reception.

· We also need an outside tap in our play area. Can you offer any help?

Please contact the office with any of the above.

Did you know?

We have a post box in the school foyer by the front door. If the office is closed or staff are busy, please post any items here. The box is checked regularly and is a safe way of ensuring that items are received.

After School Club

As the club is increasingly busy we ask that if your arrangements change and you find you no longer need a place, please let the office know so that we can cancel it and open the place to someone else. Thank you.
Lost property

We appeal again that all jumpers, cardigans, coats and loose articles are clearly marked with your child’s name. If they are labelled then they can be easily returned to the right child. 

Mini Vinnies’ Food Bank Collection

Thank you for your donations on Tuesday. Next collection will be on Tuesday 7th November.

PTA News
Ladies’ Fashion show

Thank you to everyone who supported this event last Friday. It was a very enjoyable evening and over £500 was raised for PTA funds.
Infants’ Holloween Disco – Friday 13th October
Tickets are still available for this hugely popular event. Please note that children must be accompanied by an adult.
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